
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 November 2007 
 
 
 
Ms. Laura Dolci-Kanaan 
NGO Liaison Officer OHCHR Civil Society Unit 
OHCHR- Genevea, Switzerland 
e-mail: civilsocietyunit@ohchr.org 
UPR submissions OHCHR (UPRsubmissions@ohchr.org) 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Kanaan, 
 
Attached is Submission by The National Committee for Martyrs and Victims 
of Torture related to Bahrain for the UPR session scheduled April 2008. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Abbas Al Omran 
Vice- president 
The National Committee for Martyrs and Victims of Torture 
Tel. : +973 39875458 
Fax : +973 17793955 
E-mail: bahrainlight@hotmail.com 
 


